
Oliver Hoban

From: Lesley Fowler 
Sent: 18 September 2023 09:56
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/23/2196/0F1 - ORCHARD BROW BARN, HAILE

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Hi Oliver 
 
Sorry for late reply but just found this e-mail in my spam folder. 
 
Haile and Wilton PC have not objections to this application. 
 
Regards 
 
Lesley Fowler - Clerk 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 


